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I am in support of LD 579, Its importance lies in the fact that it seeks to streamline 
implementation of and build capacity within the state's Working Farmland Access and
Protection Program in order to strengthen the program's ability to conserve Maine's 
farmland for current farmers and future generations. The changes proposed by this bill
will help Maine be prepared to make accelerated progress in protecting our working 
farmland.


